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The Federal Transparency in Coverage Rules requires our group health plan to disclose 
pricing negotiated with providers and other cost-sharing information to participants. 
Through UnitedHealthcare, Blue Cross Blue Shield of Michigan creates and publishes 
Machine-Readable Files on behalf of OWL Services.  
 
This document is to be used as an educational tool only. The information contained in 
this document is only informed as of the date of its creation and does not replace a more 
rigorous review of additional guidance pending from the federal or state government.  
 
Note that these files are very large and require a large amount of memory to access, 
typically more than a normal computer can handle. Trying to access these files without 
the appropriate memory capacity to accommodate JSON files may cause your computer 
to lock up or crash.  
 
To link to the Machine-Readable Files, please click on the URL provided.  
https://bcbsm.sapphiremrfhub.com/tocs/current/oscar_w_larson_co_dba_owl_services 
 
 
 

https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/RS5bCLAmJAu98wZIj27mT?domain=urldefense.com

